
Local Announcements – Continued  

Little lamb’s time offering continues every Sabbath. The children will pick up money from the 
congregation and take it up front to put into a wood school to raise money for student aid for TVA. 

Mid-week Bible Study!  Pastor Vio invites you to a Bible study meeting at church. Each Thursday at 

10:30 am, we will meet to read and study the Word. Everyone is invited! Bring your Bible, invite a friend, 

and enjoy journeying through God's Word. We are studying the Gospel of Mark. 

Vacation Bible School for 2025 will be June 23 to 27. 

Big Lake Youth Camp registration is now open for kid camps and family camps for our 2025 summer! 
Youth camps are for ages 7-17 with lots of fun activities kids do with their cabin groups. Family camps are 
for all ages with a lot of the same fun activities for families to do together – great for family reunions! 
Visit www.biglake.org for more information or to register. 

Gladstone Camp Meeting: With just over a week to go in our camp meeting fundraising campaign, now 
is the time to step up and help make camp meeting happen this year! Our latest numbers have us at nearly 
$149,000 of our $390,000 goal!  We're making progress! These final weeks are a crucial time though, for 
us to work together to make sure that camp meeting will be possible this year.  Don't forget that thanks to a 
generous member, each dollar given right now will be doubled, up to $150,000! That means your $10 will 
turn into $20! Or give $100 and your gift will add $200 to the pot! Our deadline is March 31! Give online 
right now through AdventistGiving.org or write "Gladstone Camp Meeting" on your tithe envelope. 

  

Other Announcements 

Oregon Conference Women’s Ministry Training Day is just around the corner.  Sunday, April 
6 check in will begin at 8:30 am and includes a Continental Breakfast.  We’ll start at 9:00 am sharp and 
finish by 4:00 pm. This will be a day filled to the brim with training, a catered lunch, resources and an idea 
exchange.  Be ready to have some fun and make new connections. This is NOT just for Women’s Ministries 
leaders, but for any woman at your church who helps or hopes to at some point. We look forward to seeing 
you there!   

The Adventist Book Center’s Spring Case Food & Book Sale is March 9 – 23, 2025. Sale prices are 
also good for all delivery locations. For all the details go to the Oregon Conference Website and choose the 
Ministries tab, then click on Adventist Book Center. You will see a link for Sales Flyer. You can also go to 
www.abcflyer.com and click the sale flyer link. 

Steve Darmody and Jenifer LaMountain, and Pastor Vio group Enthousiansmos will present a free 
Concert Saturday April 26 at 7:00 p.m. at the Gladstone Park Seventh-day Adventist Church at 8378 Cason 
Road in Gladstone. All are invited. Questions may be directed to 503-655-2614 

 

 

http://www.biglake.org/

